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OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – Section 14(1) & (2)
(MERTON FOOTPATH NO.295/1 AND WENDLEBURY FOOTPATH No.398/2) (TEMPORARY FOOTPATH CLOSURE) ORDER 2019

Notice of Temporary Footpath Closure
Footpath Closure No.295/1-Merton and 398/2 Wendlebury
Date of Order: 14 October 2019
Coming into force: 18 October 2019
This Order continues in force an emergency closure notice put in place on 27 September 2019. 

The order was introduced because of bridge replacement and embankment works. Due to unanticipated difficulties including additional culvert work it is now anticipated to be completed 31 May 2021.
The effect of the Order is to close temporarily footpath Nos.295/1 & 398/2 between Merton and Wendlebury. 

Exemptions are included for emergency services and for the works and for pedestrian access to premises which are only accessible from the closed section of footpath. 

Appropriate signs will be displayed to indicate when the measures are in force. There is no official pedestrian diversion route.

This Order, with the consent of the Secretary of State for Transport will remain in force until 31 May 2021 or until the works have been completed whichever is the sooner.

Traffic Regulations Team (Ref.T7313/RAG)  for the Director for Infrastructure Delivery, County Hall, Oxford OX1 1ND. 0345 310 1111.

